
 
High Commission of India 

Lilongwe, Malawi 

**** 

 

To all Indian Associations in Malawi, 

 

Dear members of Indian community, 

 

        The Prime Minister will release the set of stamps on Ramayana on 

22 September 2017 at Varanasi, India. There would be a live 

streaming or webcast of the event to enable the Indian diaspora to 

view live event of Prime Minister releasing the stamps. 

 

        In case interested, you may like to witness the event live online. 
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